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ALLMI  focusc&aInstructor CPD 
events - review 
ALLMI’s recent Continuing Professional Development (CPD) events for 
instructors have proved highly successful, with impressive attendance 
and stimulating debate at each of the regional meetings.

ALLMI technical director, Alan Johnson, said: “First and foremost, the 
events more than served their purpose in terms of updating and refreshing 
instructors on important training issues, all of which were identified as a result 
of analysing instructor audits over the past 12 months. In addition we came 
away with valuable feedback on the ALLMI scheme, which will be carefully 
considered as part of the ALLMI training scheme review, a project for which 
the initial ‘consultation phase’ is fast approaching.”

Looking forward, the Continuing Professional Development events are likely to 
be held on a regular basis.

Crane supervisor 
course dates 
Demand for ALLMI’s crane supervisor training during the first half 
of this year increased by almost 200 percent compared to the same 
period in 2014. The association has therefore released a series of new 
course dates for the coming months, all of which will take place in 
Alfreton, Derbyshire. 

• 21st - 22nd October   • 16th - 17th November 

For more information and details on the crane supervisor course content, 
contact the ALLMI office or visit: www.allmi.com

Membership event update
The ALLMI Membership Event 2015 is set to take place at the Forest 
of Arden Marriott Hotel & Country Club in Meriden on October 7th, and 
with just a few weeks to go momentum is rapidly building.  

ALLMI chief executive Tom Wakefield said: “The uptake amongst members 
has been fantastic and there is genuine excitement and interest in what 
will be the largest gathering of lorry loader industry professionals this year.  
Places are limited, so we would urge anyone wanting to attend to contact us 
as soon as possible in order to book their spot.”

The event will include: 

• Lunch for all delegates.

• �A meeting for manufacturers, service companies and ancillary equipment 
suppliers.

• �A meeting for lorry loader fleet owners.

• �A meeting break-out session, which will see the formation of discussion/
work groups.

• �A presentation on the activities of the Lighthouse Club charity, to be 
delivered by the organisation’s chief executive Bill Hill.  

• �Pre-dinner drinks followed by a three course dinner.

• Fundraising activities, with proceeds going to the Lighthouse Club. 

• Live music and a set from stand-up comedian, Jed Stone.  

• �A wide range of 
complimentary ALLMI 
giveaways for all 
overnight delegates.

• �An opportunity on 
October 8th to take in 
a round of golf on one 
of the region’s leading 
courses. 

Free guidance material
ALLMI has a range of guidance material and calculator tools which are freely 
available to all those in the lorry loader industry, either via its website or by 
contacting the association directly. These include:

• ‘Safe Use of Remote Controls’ campaign material

• ‘Pre-Operational Checks’ campaign material

• �Guidance information for sites - concerning lorry loader documentation and 
stabiliser deployment. 

• �Pad size calculator tool - which assists users in determining minimum 
stabiliser foot / pad size requirements.

• �ALLMI/CPA best practice guide for the safe use of lorry loaders - designed 
to assist companies in complying 
with the requirements of BS7121 
Part 4. 

• �Pan-industry good practice guidance 
on ground conditions and operator 
competence.

• �ALLMI TV – an area of the ALLMI 
website containing a range of safety 
videos.  

Further guidance documents and 
calculator tools are freely available 
on a member only basis - for more 
information, contact the ALLMI office  
or visit: www.allmi.com.  

New-look e-newsletter released
ALLMI recently released its new-look 
quarterly e-mail newsletter, designed  
to keep lorry loader professionals up to 
speed on industry issues. If you would 
like to be added to the mailing list, 
contact the association. 

BS7121 Part 1 - comments window closes
Further to its release as a draft for public comment in July, the period 
for feedback on the revised version of ‘BS7121 Code of Practice for the 
Safe Use of Cranes - Part 1: General’ has closed. Following input from 
its members, ALLMI has submitted a uniform response on behalf of the 
Association and, as part of its role on BSI committee, MHE/3/11, will 
participate in a two-day meeting scheduled for September, the purpose 
of which is to review and discuss all feedback, with the aim of then 
publishing the Standard in quarter four of 2015.

ALLMI’s Alan Johnson presenting at a CPD event in Reading

The ALLMI membership event 2015 will  
be held at the Forest of Arden  
Marriott Hotel on 7th October

ALLMI’s material  
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remote controls.
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